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CHOISY-M1

DISINFECTANT/FUNGICIDE/SANITIZER

DISINFECTANT/FONGICIDE/DESODORISANT

DIN:  666548

CORROSIVE/CORROSIF

ATTENTION/CAUTION

FOR INDUSTRIAL AND HOSPITAL USE

POUR USAGE INDUSTRIEL ET HOSPITALIER

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT D'UTILISER

REGISTRATION NO./NO. D'ENREGISTREMENT: 18413

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT/LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE:

n-Alkyl (40% C12, 50% C14, 10% C16) dimethyl benzyl
ammonium chloride

Chlorure de n-Alkyl
(40% C12, 50% C14, 10% C16) dimethyl benzyl ammonium

4.8%

NET CONTENTS/CONTENU NET:

LOT NO.:

CHOISY LABORATORIES LTD.
LABORATOIRES CHOISY LTEE.

Louiseville, Quebec
J5V 2L7
Canada



Disinfectant sanitizer based on quaternary ammonium compound. 
Phenol coefficient:  35 (Staphylococcus aureus).

DIRECTIONS

To disinfect walls, floors, furniture, waste-baskets, telephones,
public convenience, operating rooms, hospitals, nursing homes,
institutions, hotels, restaurants, industries, use 12 mL CHOISY
M-1 per litre of water.  It kills Pseudomonas aeruginosa,
Staphylococcus aureus, Salmonella cholerasuis.  Use 12 mL CHOISY
M-1 per litre of water to react against the pathogenic fungi such
as trichophyton interdigital.

PRECAUTION

Keep out of reach of children.  Corrosive.  Causes eye and skin
irritation.  Do not get in eyes, on skin or on clothing.  Protect
eyes and skin when handling.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
contamination of food.  All surfaces subject to food contact must
be thoroughly rinsed with potable water after use of this
product.

FIRST AID TREATMENT

In case of contact, immediately flush eyes or skin with plenty of
water for at least 15 minutes and call a physician.  Remove and
wash contaminated clothing before reuse. If swallowed, drink
promptly a large quantity of milk, egg whites, gelatin solution
or if these are not available, drink large quantities of water. 
Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  Call
physician immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate the use of gastric
lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock, respiratory
depression and convulsion may be needed.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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